
Friday Night Cricket       

Play Cricket Under Lights! 

 

Once again this season, the Albany Creek Cricket Club will host Night Cricket for U8 and U9 boys/girls (ages 6 to 

8). This competition is now known as the Master Blasters. 

• All games played at Home each Friday – 6:15pm to 8:15pm at South Pine Sports Complex, Brendale. 
 

• Season commences Friday 8th October 2021, breaks for Christmas holidays on Friday 3rd December 2021, 
then recommences on 28th January 2022 and concludes 18th March 2022. 

 

• Games consist of 12-16 overs per team with all players bowling two overs each and each batter facing 
the same number of balls. 

 

• 6 to 8 players on the field only 
 

• Sign-on fee is inclusive – there will be no further weekly costs.  
 

• Normally all gear is provided by the club however the COVID19 plan that allows cricket to go ahead at 
this point states there will be NO sharing of equipment. We have approval to suspend our ‘No Helmet’ 
policy for U8s and U9s during the restrictions. Therefore each player will need their own gloves. 

 

 

Sign-on:   Saturday 21st  & 
Sunday 22nd August 2022  
at the Hawks Nest (Brendale) 
between 10:00am and 
12:00pm each day. 
 
 
 
For further information, please 
phone Kathy Casey (Registrar) 
or Steve Casey (Club President) 
on 3264 2163.  

 


